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On behalf of the City of Hamilton, I am pleased to welcome you to the First Ontario Concert Hall 
for the exclusive performance of Shen Yun Performing Arts after a two-year long break due to 
lockdown. 
 
The Falun Dafa Association of Hamilton is proud once again to be hosting the world-renowned 
Shen Yun World Tour in Hamilton.  
 
We are honoured to have the number one Chinese classical dance and music show in the world, 
Shen Yun Performing Arts in our First Ontario Concert Hall, where they will amaze the audience 
and showcase traditional Chinese Culture. You will be treated to the sounds of thunderous 
drums, masterful vocalists and experience a journey of beauty and enchantment like never 
before. 
 
I would like to acknowledge the performers and offer my admiration for their dedication and 
hard work. My heartfelt thanks to the organizers and volunteers who have had a role in 
bringing this performance back to our city again this year. 
 
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Fred Eisenberger 
Mayor 
 
 

 
 


